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Thursday, 10 December 2020 

 
 
Dear parents / carers, 
 
Re: Friday 18th December 
 
Following the government’s announcement on Tuesday, there is now an expectation that schools will 
continue to report positive cases of Covid during the holidays and notify families of those who have been 
in close contact. There will be no contact tracing beyond Wednesday 23rd December.  
 
End of term arrangements will remain the same. We will finish on Friday 18th December at 2.00pm. If your 
child tests positive for Covid in the holidays and displayed symptoms within 48 hours of being in school 
then you need to report it to us via email at clhs@lancasterhigh.lancs.sch.uk 
 
We will then identify who has been in close contact with your child and notify relevant staff and families 
who will then need to self-isolate. We will notify any close contacts of confirmed cases by text message in 
line with DfE guidance.  
 
If your child tests positive for Covid and they developed symptoms more than 48 hours since being in school 
then you do not need to contact us. Instead, you should contact NHS Test and Trace.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Nick Walmsley 
Principal 
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